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¢ǊƻǘǿƻƻŘ /ƘŀƳōŜǊ 
ртфл 5ŜƴƭƛƴƎŜǊ wƻŀŘ 
¢ǊƻǘǿƻƻŘ hI прпнс 

ǿǿǿΦǘǊƻǘǿƻƻŘŎƘŀƳōŜǊΦƻǊƎ 
 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нлнм 

  

   Twenty - twenty was a difficult year and twenty twenty -
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2022 will be a much better year. As we plan for 2022, we will do our 

very best to provide workshops and other events that will be helpful 

to you.  If you are celebrating an anniversary or having an event and 

want this information printed in our newsletter, please call the 

chamber at 937 - 837- 1484 or email mbattle@trotwoodchamber.org.   
 

 The Trotwood Chamber of Commerce wishes to thank our 

members for your continued support, our benefit providers and all 

those that are not members but supported our Chamber this year.  

 We wish you blessings of Peace, Joy, Comfort, Good Health 
and Happiness this holiday season.  May you have a Happy and 
Prosperous New Year!  
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Marie Battle, Executive Director 
Trotwood Chamber of Commerce 

Trotwood Chamber 
of Commerce wishes 
all of you a Happy 
Holiday Season!  


